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MUSEUMS AND RESEARCH CENTRE 
Museum Scavenger Hunt – Prize winners 
The Museum Scavenger hunt has run for its third year and just concluded on Friday the 
28th for another summer. We were very glad to finish 2020 on a high-note and keep the 
summer scavenger hunt going.  
 
Locals and visiting children have been diligently searching for items such as the Melanesian 
Mission combs at the Pier Store, Broad Arrows at Commissariat Store and even counting 
flagstones at No.10 Quality Row. We hope those participating have learnt something new 
and found artefacts they never noticed before.   
 
With over 30 completed worksheets handed back in for the prize drawer, we almost had 
too many entries to fit in our hat! Four names were drawn out on Monday and we are 
pleased to announce our four winners for the Museum’s summer Scavenger Hunt. 
Congratulations to Vili, Eliana, Tyla and Charlotte!  
 
A big thank you to all those children who participated and their parents and guardians who 
also completed the hunt. We look forward to seeing you all at the next holiday program at 
the Museums. 
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